
 

 

 

June 25, 2020 

We are happy to announce today that we have had four more recoveries among our residents, bringing 

the total recoveries to 13. There are only two residents left in isolation. We are hoping to see them 

recover soon. 

Three more employees that have recovered and all employees now have been cleared to work.    

Thank you for your continued support during this time. 

(end) 
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